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Modified appeal from the Honourable Vice Chancellor, Bankura University 

Dear Members of Bankura University Family, 

Thanks for your positive response as also for showing solidarity to my appeal intimated to you on 

26th March, 2020 relating to the menace of COVID- 19 pandemic and our commitment to support 

the State Government’s mission for promoting advanced medical support system and for providing 

the basic necessities of life to the destitute and to the poorer sections of society. Day by day the 

above menace is taking a gigantic shape worldwide, thereby affecting a large number of people. 

The death toll is also rising gradually. We should fight with all our courage and convictions to 

beat this alarming situation and must extend our support. Keeping the present horrible human 

crisis in mind, I am constrained to modify my earlier appeal and request all the faculty members, 

officers and permanent non-teaching staff to donate their one day’s salary. The above amount will 

be deducted from the salary of April, 2020 directly and will be deposited in the dedicated fund of 

the West Bengal Government. However, if any member of our family wishes to donate more than 

the requested amount, he/she may inform the Registrar accordingly by email. We received already 

such requests from some of the members of our family. Please note that if any member of our 

family disagrees with the above, she/he should intimate to the Registrar immediately by email 

only. Stay safe, stay healthy.    

All the best.  

 

             
  (Professor Deb Narayan Bandyopadhyay) 
                   Vice Chancellor 
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